Congress of the United States

Washington, BEC 20510

April 28, 2022

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro The Honorable Kay Granger
Chair Ranking Member

Committee on Appropriations Committee on Appropriations
U.S. House of Representatives U.S. House of Representatives
Washington, DC 20515 Washington, DC 20515

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:
I am requesting funding for Prairie Food Co-op in fiscal year 2023.

The entity to receive funding for this project is Prairie Food Coop and they are located at P.O.
Box 83, Lombard, Illinois 60148.

The funding would be used to revitalize downtown Lombard IL, support the growth of local
microbusinesses, and create $1.5 million in revenues for local agriculture and local food
businesses.

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.

Sincerely,

&

Sean Casten
Member of Congress




